
                               February 2, 2022  

South Pymatuning Township Special Meeting 

A Special Meeting of South Pymatuning Township Board of Supervisors was held Wednesday, February 2, 

2022 at 4:30 p.m. with Supervisors Matthew Chalupka, Chairperson, William Klumph. Johnathan Leyshon 

and Attorney James Nevant in attendance.   

The meeting was opened with the Pledge to the Flag. 

Chairman, Matthew Chalupka, announced the purpose of this meeting was to appoint a South Pymatuning 

Township Auditor to replace Matthew Love who had moved out of the Township.  The Township had one 

person interested in serving as the Auditor. 

Matthew Chalupka, Chairperson, made a motion to appoint Gary Hall as South Pymatuning Township 

Auditor as a replacement for Matthew Love. William Klumph seconded the motion.  The motion passed 

unanimously. 

Patricia Dougherty, Notary Public, swore in Gary Hall as South Pymatuning Township Auditor.  

An informational discussion with the South Pymatuning Township Fire Department was held regarding 

the replacement of two of the department’s trucks with one new truck.  The Fire Department offered 

different payment options that are available for the replacement vehicle.  

The meeting was recessed at 5:26 p.m. 

 

 

Keith McKnight 

Secretary 


